
TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON 

CLEAN ENERGY TASK FORCE 

REGULAR MEETING 

TUESDAY, APRIL 13th, 2021 

6:00 PM 

MEETING VIA ZOOM 

 

Minutes 

 

 

Present: Martin Podskoch, Chairperson Kye Amtmanis, Lorry Belanger, and Paul Wisniewski. 

Absent: Cynthia Singer and Kurt Reichenbach 

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 6:04 P.M. by Chairperson Amtmanis. 

Approval of Minutes:  

a) Regular Meeting of March 1st, 2021: A motion was made by Ms. Belanger, seconded by 

Mr. Podskoch, to table the March 1st, 2021 regular meeting minutes. Voted 4-0 in favor. 

Public Remarks: None. 

Presentation: None 

Communications: There was an email sent out by John Hall informing the members that the 

planned renovations for the power plant down the river was called off. There should be a plan to 

promote and spread the awareness of clean energy. The members discussed planning programs 

and starting projects in town that spread the word about clean energy. These programs and 

projects could help bring clean energy to town and to the citizens. John Greeno could help the 

commission members with setting up the projects and programs. It was suggested that the 

programs should be held during the Spring and Fall months. The members would need to start 

forming the programs during the summer to be ready for the fall months. It was suggested to get 

some clean energy companies involved in the programs. This could get the company names out 

in the community and spread more awareness. Articles advertising the programs would be 

submitted to the local newspapers to promote and spread the information. A copy of a letter 

about the clean energy programs would be signed off by the Town Manager before mailing it to 

the residents of the town. 

a) Town Staff Report: None 

Old Business 

a) Discussion of Potential Plans to Further Energy Efficiency and Green Energy: Clean 

the Lake Day is being held on Saturday the 24th. The members suggested getting more 



people involved in the event. The members discussed other events that could be held to 

promote clean energy. The annual national electric car show event is held during 

September. It was suggested to start up the car show again. This event could spread more 

awareness of electric cars and to show other options possible. 

New Business: None 

Public Remarks: None 

Adjournment: A motion was made by Mr. Podskoch, seconded by Ms. Belanger, to adjourn the 

meeting at 6:24 P.M. Voted 4-0 in favor. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Katrina Aligata 

Recording Clerk 


